
Beaufort Elementary School PTO/SIC 

 
In Attendance:  

Michelle Sackman, Wendy Oels, , Erin Somerall, Megan Gunkle, Jordan Barnes, Tracy Campbell, Mindy Anthony, 

Lacey Walsh, Barbara Kulisek, Marissa Siebka, Marianne Blake, Sheryl Mack, Julia Hill, Paige Grennan 

 

 

Principal Report  
 

 

 

Welcome 

Construction report - Playground nearing completion with installation of turf, soccer goals, and basketball court; 

4 basketball goals should be installed next week. 

Testing Update -  Mrs. Sackman stated that most 3rd – 5th graders completed MAP testing this week. K-2 will begin 

testing next week. Fall the Winter comparison data will be shared at next meeting. 

Principal Request – PTO assistance with treats for teachers on December 15. 

 
 

SIC / PTO Committee Reports and Projects 
 

• Parent Webpage – committee met to assign roles and review other parenting website; next meeting January 18 

• Volunteer Updates – many forms returned; Parenting Liaison will set up lists for what parents have 

volunteered for. Suggestion made that we get recess coverage for all teachers on December 15.  

• Holiday Store updates – board determined that it would be too rushed to try to set up for this year; rather items 

will be purchased throughout this year and next, with Holiday Store committee planning the guidelines, set up, 

and running of store for 2022.  

• School Spirit Wear Store – long sleeve shirts have been designed and will be available in child and adult sizes in 

red, blue, and white. Additional request was made for the Holiday shirt design. This will delay the link being 

ready, but should have it early next week.   

 

Comments and Next Meeting Updates 

 
Next Meeting: motion made to forego meeting on January 6, as that will be the first week back. Next meeting will 

be held on February 3, 2022. 

Sackman – motion to adjourn/ Blake 2nd 

 

 


